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September 2, 2014

To:  Grant Pitts, President
Elite Glass
1 Enterprise Dr. Unit # 7
Bunnell, FL, 32110

Grant;

We are pleased to provide this letter of recommendation on behalf of Elite Glass.

H.]. High has just completed our first project with Elite Glass at the Daytona State College
Flagler/Palm Coast campus Building #3. The value of the contract was approximately
$400,000 and the scope consisted of storefront and curtain wall assemblies, as well as flush

composite doors. We found your personnel to be knowledgeable and their work was
professional.

Although the project was faced with many sequencing challenges and other obstacles, we
were pleased with Elite’s consistent efforts to move the work forward and provide H. J.
High with the service we believe we deserved.

We look forward to continuing our relationship on upcoming projects.

regards,

Kind
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